
This beginner-friendly guide 
breaks down complex forex 

concepts in simple, everyday 
language.  

 
Suitable for new traders 

eager to understand market 
basics, strategies, and risk 

management. 

BEST FOR 

BEGINNERS 



A helpful manual for those 
new to the fast-paced world 

of day trading.  
 

It covers chart reading, 
trading setups, and how to 
manage risk while staying 
calm in volatile markets. 

BEST FOR 

BEGINNERS 



This book simplifies key 
market terms, chart 
analysis, and trading 

strategies.  
 

Excellent starting point for 
anyone who wants a simple 

introduction to forex 
trading. 

BEST FOR 

BEGINNERS 



Kathy Lien’s classic blends 
technical strategies with 

global market fundamentals.  
 

For those looking to master 
both short-term and swing 

trades in the currency 
markets. 

BEST FOR INTERMEDIATE 

& ADVANCED TRADERS 



This respected forex trading 
textbook explains the art of 

reading candlestick 
patterns for market timing. 

 
Traders use this guide to 

improve their technical 
analysis and better spot 

market reversals. 

BEST FOR INTERMEDIATE 

& ADVANCED TRADERS 



A great pick for those 
curious about algorithmic 

trading, data analysis, and 
automation.  

 
Clear, actionable insights 
for building and testing 

trading systems. 

BEST FOR INTERMEDIATE 

& ADVANCED TRADERS 



Focused on the mental side 
of trading. 

 
 Learn how to manage fear, 
greed, and emotional bias. 
It’s one of the top forex 

books for mastering 
mindset and discipline. 

BEST FOR INTERMEDIATE 

& ADVANCED TRADERS 



A practical guide for turning 
trading into a serious 

income stream.  
 

It shares smart strategies, 
trade setups, and risk 

management tips. 

BEST FOR A SIDE INCOME 



Andrew Aziz offers practical 
advice for day trading 

beginners.  
 

It’s one of the go-to forex 
books for anyone looking to 

learn from real-life 
experiences and build a solid 

daily routine. 

BEST FOR A SIDE INCOME 



A timeless classic featuring 
conversations with some of 
the world’s most successful 

traders.  
 

Their stories offer lessons 
on strategy, mindset, and 
surviving tough markets. 

BEST FOR A SIDE INCOME 


